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2009 Officers 
Presidents Vice Presidents Secretary 

Shelly Kuropatwinski 

shellykuro@jesusanswers.com  

Since no one has volunteered, we 

will be asking for one-month 

VP’s.  Please sign up with Shelly 

for your month.  

Linda Goforth 

Home:663-0683 

Cell:670-4642 

Treasurer 

Cindy Murdock 

  cmurdock@comcast.net 
   

   

   
 

Chairs 
Publicity Librarian Cluster Coordinator Webmaster 

Debbie Hyman 

debbyhyman@yahoo.com 

Jackie Young 

jnjyoung@msn.com 

Laura Erickson 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

Shirley Klosterbuer 

sklostb@earthlink.net 
    

Historian Quilt Show-2009 Membership  Block of the Month 

Linda Goforth 

 

Judy Verzino 

bverzino@q.com 

Libby Carlsten 

carlstens@msn.com 

Nicole Dunn and Pat 

Randall 

Nicole@dunnassoc.net 
    

Community Service Donation Quilt County Fair Newsletter 

Irene Aiken 

riaikin@comcast.net 

Susan Roach This position is open. Lyn Haval 

lhaval@hotmail.com 

 sroach9@mac.com Plan now for next year!! Deadlines for Newsletters is 10 
days before each monthly 
meeting 

 

 

September Guild Meeting 

Tuesday, 9-22, at 6 p.m.  
At United Church, LA 

 

Potluck dinner—bring a dish and a friend!!  Sign up for the quilt show!! 
Special guest speaker—new innovations in embellishing your projects.  Remember--the workshop from 

Heather Thomas will be on Monday, Sept. 21, the day before the guild meeting.  Register with Pandy 

and get the supply list so you’ll be prepared for all the wonderful innovations Heather has to show us.  Come 

Quilts are like friends—a great source of comfort!! 
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and explore some of the wonderful products that can be used to embellish the surface of your quilts, dolls 

and fiber arts. You will make a small wall quilt as you learn to use fabric paints and rubber stamps, Angelina, 

Crystalina and Textiva, fabric foils and glitters, miniature glass bead and sequins and hot fix metals and 

crystals. For anyone who wants to pump up the volume of their art work!  
 
 

A Message from our President!! 
Hello, everyone! 
It is almost time for the QUILT SHOW - Yeah!  Are you putting anything in?  I am putting 3 items in and am so proud 
of one of the quilts as it has been a five-year journey to completion!  I know that Judy and her chairs have a fun job 
getting to see all the quilts before we do.  She also still needs some ladies to help - sell tickets, etc.     
 
Another topic to discuss at the September meeting is one of officers and chairs for 2010.  Please consider 
volunteering.  Los Alamos Piecemakers is a great organization and I want to see it flourish again. 
 
If you have some time and need a place to go - why not try Australia?  It's easy, just sit down at your computer and 
type in www.RedPepperQuilts.com.  I have been following this blog for several months and it is a fun place to visit. 
 And best of all, you don't even have to leave your computer!  This is a blog about quilts and quilting - Enjoy! 
 
I hope you have a great September and we'll see you at the Potluck meeting, September 22, 2009 at 6 pm 
(remember, 1 hour early) 
 
Your President, 
Shelly 

 

Quilt show update from Judy: 
 QUILTS, we have some!  Thank you!  Thank you! Thank you!!!!! 
     This September Guild meeting is a fun and important one. We need to pull everything together for the quilt 
show.  This meeting promises to be great--pot luck-- means goooood food, Heather means a great topic, great 
speaker, The Stellar Challenge means---pick your favorite.   And of course volunteer your time for the quilt show. 
       The publicity is in place as are all the other committees so there is nothing else to say except --- You are all 
wonderful and I thank you for all you have done and all you are about to do.  See you there! 

     Sincerely, Judy Verzino 

 

 

Membership Packets: 
In October and November (after the quilt show), Libby Carlsten needs a few volunteers 

to help gather coupons, giveaways (and any other free goodies) for the 2010 

membership packets.  Our membership packets have gotten fairly thin over the past 

few years and she would really appreciate some help trying to “fatten” them up.  

Volunteers should be willing to make phone calls or write letters to quilt shops and/or 

manufacturers.  Thanks much.  See Libby or e-mail her if you’re interested: 

carlstens@msn.com. 

REMINDER:  the LAP guild year was changed from September 1 thru August 31 to 
January 1 thru December 31. (Libby has received several calls from people who 
thought they'd missed the membership drive.)  The membership forms will be 

included in the November newsletter. Everyone who paid their membership dues 
last year actually got four months for "free" because this is the transition year.  
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The 2010 membership forms can be turned in any time in November or December 
for the new membership year beginning January 1, 2010. 
 
 

 
 

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Future Programs for Los Alamos Piecemakers Guild 

 

***Monday, Sept. 21—workshop on “Fiber Art Embellishment” by 

Heather Thomas***.  See Pandy for registration. 

 

Tuesday, Sept. 22—6 p.m.—Annual potluck at United Church in LA 

with guest speaker Heather Thomas—cutting edge products for 

today’s quilters. 

 

Tuesday, October 27—Sew-a-thon led by Marian Kirchner (White 

Rock) 

 

Tuesday, November 24—Talk and workshop by Mary Lou Weidman, 

who has a book coming out in November.  You can see her work at: 

http://www.marylouquiltdesigns.com. 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

P.O. Box 261 

Los Alamos, New Mexico  87544 


